Heidi’s Corner ~ January 10, 2020

Date Attendance Offering Date Attendance Offering
3-Jan Sunday Worship 25 1-Dec Egiving 6,447
6-Jan Checks in the Mail 2,575 6-Dec Sunday Worship 25

11-Dec Checks in the Mail 2,300
13-Dec Sunday Worship 25
15-Dec Egiving 6,901
20-Dec Sunday Worship 85
21-Dec Checks in the Mail 1,020
27-Dec Sunday Worship 3,325
30-Dec Checks in the Mail 9,410
31-Dec Checks postmarked 12/31 2,300
January Offering Income to Date 2,600 December Offering Income to Date 31,838

2020 Special Offerings through 12/21/20

Turkey Trot Donations 1,705
Advent and Pastor's Charitable 10,878
National UCC Retired Clergy Assistance Fund 50
Summary of Income Offering 2021 Stewardship Summary through 12/29/20
Total February Offering 22,407 66 Estimate of Giving Cards 238,420
Total March Offering 26,867 Prepaid 2021 Pledges Received 8,200
Total April Offering 36,714
Total May Offering 23,369
Total June Offering 46,494
Total July Offering 22,984
Total August Offering 20,748
Total September Offering 49,546
Total October Offering 27,272
Total November Offering 19,425
YTD Pastor's Charitable Offerings 43,019 *

*Includes $5,785 received for Lenten offering
** Includes $3,275 donated to PC in honor of Ken Heinztelman
*** Includeds $10,878 donated to PC for Advent and Christmas Eve Offerings

Pastor's Charitable Fund Update December 31, 2020

Thank you for your extreme generosity so far this year to the Pastor's Charitable Fund.
Traditionally this fund is soley sourced from the Christmas Eve Offerings.

We began January 2020 with a fund balance of $12,000. Through October 31,

we have provided over $38,000 of financial assistance to community members.

The Advent and Christmas Eve Offerings this year are directed to the Pastor's Charitable Fund
which will allow us to continue to support families in need. Together we have donated almost
$11,000 to the Pastor's Charitable Fund since December. Thank you!!!

Your love and support of our neighbors is truly uplifting.
I am grateful for you all, and for all you do to support our Shadow Rock Family

Hoping you continue to stay safe and well as we enter this New Year with new possiblities!
~ Heidi



